
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

MINUTES TO THE  1ST MEETING OF THE EHF NATIONS BOARD 
 

Date:  Tuesday, 26 May 2021 

Time:  16:30 – 17:00 

Venue:  Vienna, AUT 

 

Participants NCM: Morten Stig Christensen / DEN 

   Mark Schober / GER   

   Ingo Meckes / SUI 

    

Participants NCW: Nodjialem Myaro / FRA 

   Leonor Mallozzi / POR   

   Pirje Orasson / EST 

    

EHF:  Martin Hausleitner / Secretary General  

   Markus Glaser / Chief Sports Officer  

   Peter Sichelschmidt / Senior Director National Team Competitions 

   Mario Kovacic / Competitions / Club Competitions 

   Alenka Cuderman /Women’s Handball Coordinator 

       

 
 Welcome and Introduction 

Martin Hausleitner welcomed the nominated members of the NCM/NCW to the meeting, 

highlighting the importance of the task to provide the interest/input of the federations to 

the EHF and to ensure their strong representation in the EXEC.  

 

1. Election of Chairperson 

Following the common discussion the NCM/NCW Members elected Mark Schober as a 

Chairperson of the NB and by that also nominated him as a new member in the EHF 

Executive Committee. 

 

2. Election of Vice-Chairperson 

Following the common discussion the NCM/NCW Members elected Pirje Orasson as a Vice-

Chairperson of the NB. 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

3. Further meeting organisation 

Mark Schober will be the first official representative of the NB and of the federations at the 

next EXEC meeting on 10/11 June 2021. The next scheduled stakeholder meetings 

(NCM/NB/EHLB/PHB and NCW/NB/WHB) will take place on 11/12 October 2021 in Vienna 

and until October also other stakeholder groups (PHB/WHB/EHLB) will newly define their 

representatives to the boards.  

 

4. Task definition 

Hausleitner requested once again the pro-active communication with the National 

Federations and to bring the input to the EHF for discussion. He encouraged the group to 

prepare and present newly developed topics to the EXEC. In the next step the agenda for 

the upcoming meeting shall be prepared.  

          

5. Miscellaneous   

Hausleitner concluded the meeting, thanking the participants for their contribution and 

looking forward to future cooperation.  

 
 

 

For the Minutes: A. Cuderman 

Vienna, 27 May 2021 
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